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10th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As the end of the summer term is approaching I wish to share with you some important information. Students 
will be able to wear their academy PE kit or their academy uniform until the end of term.  
 
Reports 
Enclosed is a copy of your child’s end of year report. 
 
End of term 
 
On Thursday 24th July and Friday 25th July, the curriculum will be replaced by Sports Day and other enrichment 
activities.  
 
The summer term finishes Friday 25th July, with a dismissal time of 1:00pm. If any student wishes to remain 
on site until 3:00pm, please contact the academy in advance to arrange this. 
 
Start of the new academic year 
 
Students will be returning from Wednesday 3rd September as follows: 

Date of return Year groups to attend 

Wednesday 3rd September  New Y7 and Y11 only  

Thursday 4th September All year groups  

 
We are staggering the start of term so students can continue to practice our expectations around routines.  
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the 2025-26 calendar.  
 
I will write to you again over the summer reminding you about the start date of the new academic year, the 
uniform and attendance expectations. 
 
I wish you all a fabulous, restful and safe summer break.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Robson 
Principal 


